Local government ethical standards:
letter to Secretary of State

The Committee on Standards in Public Life has written to Rt Hon Robert
Jenrick MP, Secretary of State for Housing, Communities and Local Government,
to ask when we might receive a formal response from the government to the
Committee’s 2019 local government report.
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